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ARRL NEWS AND VIEWS





The EARC has its meeting in a new location. The Aiea Methodist Church, just south of Moanalua Road and a block east of the Aiea Heights Dr intersection. Look for the church sign on Moanalua Rd.  7 pm last Thursday of the month.





Hurricane season is June 1 to November 30, 2007. On O`ahu, Skywarn training, May 24, 2007, contact Emergency Amateur Radio Club �(� HYPERLINK "mailto:ah6qo%40arrl.org" �ah6qo@arrl.org�)�Pacific Section ARES net on Tuesday nights, 1900W - 7.080/7.088, 3.905/3.888, or 1.870 MHz depending on band conditions and freq availability. Practice message handling.





Take the time to inspect your station. Pay particular attention to your tower, guys (if any), mast, rotor, antenna hardware.  Problems should be corrected BEFORE wind makes them too obvious to ignore.  Drain and refill and test your generator.





President's Message


Here we go again


John D. Peters K1ER


President HARC


This is our third meeting in 2007, please try to attend.


News and comments  


We had some sad news and a report that our long time friend and annual visitor to HARC, Robert Mackie VE7RMM became a Silent Key. I received this reply to our sincere sympathy note.


Dear Mr. John Peters,  K1ER��I want to thank you for your expression of sympathy in the loss of my father, Robert Mackie, VE4RMM.  I am not sure how you found out but it was so nice to hear from the Radio Club.  Dad always looked so forward to receiving the HARC newsletter and was thrilled to be a member of the Hawaii Amateur Radio Club.   Please thank everyone who took the time to give him a shout on the radio, say hello or share a story at one of the breakfast meetings that Mike Wiley (WH7T) brought him to.   Dad's ashes will be returning to Hawaii for one last catamaran ride in January 2008.  The local radio club in Flin Flon did a minute of silence for dad when he became a silent key.   Thanks again for showing us why we all love Hawaii so much and the Aloha spirit.   73's 88's QRT to all the members.��Mrs. Isabell Mackie & Laurel Mackie�� INCLUDEPICTURE "cid:part1.09010909.09090007@mts.net" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���


Please RENEW NOW for 2007. Pay your 2007 Dues for HARC. If you are current for 2007 you will have received a Membership Card showing 2007 (or 2008 etc).


IF YOU ARE OVER 70 AND YOUR BIRTHDAY IS IN MAY/JUN, your breakfast is on HARC.  We value our senior and experienced members and want your stories. (Find me before you order since you pay first at the cashier. HARC pays for our birthday kids.) 


We had several visitors who attended the weekly Tuesday morning breakfast including some who wanted to learn about Ham Radio.  Best way is to come to the meeting and talk to active hams.  Make all new comers welcome, especially those who are just getting interested in Amateur Radio.


The FCC announced that the FEE for a Vanity Callsign is being REDUCED! 


I do NOT think we have reached the bottom of the Sunspot Cycle but it is expected between now and July.  If you were chasing N8S, the expedition to Swains Island they were loud and workable from 160 to 10 meters. They had no opening on 6 meters and I never heard their beacon.  We had almost equally good conditions to BS7H on Scarborough Reef, so I hope your luck was good. Actually we don’t KNOW when we reach the bottom until much later and HF condx are really good right now.  OPERATE!  The operators on Scarborough Reef were required to operate for up to 13 hours, in the dark, on a smaller than card table deck a few feet above the water.  They were all cut by coral as they risked their lives to give YOU A NEW COUNTRY. It is up to YOU to discover the joy of chasing DX.


The current predictions of activity in the Sun depend on which forecast system is in use. Most predict that the bands will start getting better after July 2007.  The worst predicts that they will start getting better in 2008.  If you compare the actual measured activity to all the forecasts, the REAL SUN appears to like the prediction that radio propagation will get better this fall.  HOPE and be prepared.


NOTE: There will NOT be a VE License Exam session before the May 19th meeting because several of the Volunteer Examiners are unavailable.  Anyone needing a License Exam should contact Lee Wical KH6BZF.


There was an exciting event for those who enjoy contacts via Earth/Moon/Earth “moon bounce” as a team including KH6YY, K0YW, KH7U, WH6GS, AH6NF and AH6RH set up a station at Alex’s QTH and had EME QSO on 1296 and 2300 MHz, CW and SSB. BZ!


73 John K1ER 
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Calendar of Events


HARC Meeting


SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge


Time 0900 Sat  MAY 19th  


Breakfast, ham topics, chat. No VE this time.


Breakfast Meeting


SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge 


0700 to 0830  Every Tuesday


Gathering of Hams, about a dozen 


KARC  Meeting


Botanical garden in Kaneohe


0930 2nd  Saturday every month


QCWA Honolulu Chapter # 206


 every Tuesday, 0800, SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge


Officers & Directors of HARC


President John Peters K1ER  484-9748


Vice Pres Dan Greeson  KH6P 486-8879


Treasurer NEEDED


Secretary John Peters K1ER  484-9748


Directors: 


Eran Agmon  WH6R


Ted Chernin KH6GI


Tom Seale KH6AAA


Lee Wical KH6BZF 247-0587


INTERNET USEFUL SITES


� HYPERLINK http://www.arrl.org ��http://www.arrl.org�


� HYPERLINK http://www.fcc.gov ��http://www.fcc.gov�


� HYPERLINK http://www.qrz.com ��http://www.qrz.com�


� HYPERLINK http://www.pdarrl.org ��http://www.pdarrl.org� 


http://aditl.com/ham/harc.html


� HYPERLINK http://www.chem.hawaii.edu/karc ��http://www.chem.hawaii.edu/karc�

















MAY IS A HARC MEETING MONTH!


Mark your calendar -PLEASE ATTEND!


Saturday May 19, 2006  0900-1100


SIZZLERS AT PEARL RIDGE


Moanalua Rd, 1 block Ewa from Pali Momi





TREASURER'S REPORT


Balance 	$4202.33


 Statement Apr 17, 2007





Report as provided at the May 2007, Meeting.   You may pay dues at any time. We're accepting 2007 now.  We are ALSO accepting DONATIONS, equipment or money for Amateur Radio in the Solomon Islands (H44 and H40). (Details at Meeting.)  There are only three amateur radio operators in the Solomon Islands and H44MK has been very active with the radio provided by HARC. Listen for Megs on SSB 20 or 17 meters.


FCC ENFORCEMENT LETTER IS FOUND ON PAGE 4 AND 5. TOP PART IS ON PAGE 4. BE CAREFULL AS YOU OPERATE.





2007 Member Application Form





New or renewal, same form.  The best way to learn what your new license can mean is to chat with the old timers who've been there.  


Mail a check to HARC.





We want you as a member of HARC.





Name


Callsign


Address


City


State/ZIPCODE





ARRL Member? ( Yes  ( Life ( No.





Dues for 2007 are due and remain $15


Mail to:


HARC 


Attn: Treasurer


98-1547 Akaaka Street


Aiea, HI 96701





HARC WANTS YOUR INPUT!





HARC NEEDS YOU!





We must have some volunteers in HARC. The work is not hard so volunteer at or before the meeting.





What would YOU like to do in HARC?





I need material for this Newsletter. Do you want me to copy material from the Pacific Division ARRL Newsletter? ARRL Bulletins? Why don't YOU write something and send it?





May Meeting Topics


Breakfast, pick up your QSLs


Introduce guests and new Members


Report from the ASM and opportunity to discuss his message and ask questions.


Learn what YOU can do to fight restrictive covenants and BPL


Quite a few HARC Members will be off island and there are some conflicting events so enjoy your breakfast and chat with the other members.





The VE session precedes the HARC Meeting @ 07:30-08:00 AM HST. If you wish to take an exam, pre-register with Lee NLT Thursday evening, before the meeting. Both Amateur & Commercial elements are offered.


    You need a photo copy of any license or photo copy of a certificate of passing.  Additionally, you need two (2) IDs, one photo ID and another with your Social Security Number (SSN) all FCC regulations. 


    Contact Lee @ 247-0587. 


    Exam fees (cash) are set by   the FCC and W5YI-VEC, Inc.
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